
 

2016 COURT TENNIS 

ACADEMY 

@ THE TUXEDO CLUB 

JULY 18TH -22ND, 2016 

The 3RD Annual USCTA/USCTPF Court 

Tennis Academy was a resounding success 

on every level.  16 Players participated in 

this year’s academy on the beautiful 

campus of the Tuxedo Club.  Tuxedo’s 

legendary hospitality and fantastic 

facilities provided a superb venue for the 

week.  With the USCTA Nationals looming 

at the end of the week, all the participants 

were keen to improve their games with 

coaching from Tuxedo’s staff of 

professionals.  Many spectators (parents in 

particular) noted the marked improvement 

of play after a week in Tuxedo.  Juniors 

representing 3 US based clubs along with 

one player from the UK participated this 

year; with hopes of having representation from double the US Clubs next year…and the 

organizers have already been told the UK will be sending more players in 2017.  Thanks to all 

the supporters of Junior Court Tennis in the US as well as The Tuxedo Club for putting on such 

a great week for the Juniors. 


